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Take note that all the states and cities with the strictest gun control have the highest 

amount of gun crime/non-self-defense shootings. Disarming  

law-abiding citizens is not the answer. Actually using the laws on the books to 

actually prosecute felony gun crimes is the answer. Turning loose   and giving a felon 

probation who actually committed a shooting as happened here in Klamath County is 

NOT the answer. 

 

As you know, felons are already prohibited from owning firearms. 

 

On top of it all you are blatantly violating the Constitution of the U.S.,that of Oregon 

and recent U.S.Supreme Court rulings! 


